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Bridge Work

Long-Term Ramp Closure
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BAXTER BOULEVARD’S 
I-295 ON-RAMP 
CLOSES THIS MONDAY!

And remember — please pay attention and obey 
reduced speed limits when driving in work zones. 

MaineDOT thanks you for driving safely.

This work schedule is weather-dependent and may change. 

For details, maps, and email alerts, visit mainedot.gov
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• DETOUR
Turn left onto Bates St., which becomes 
Veranda St. and then joins Route 1 North. 
In Falmouth, turn left onto Bucknam Rd. to 
I-295 North. Or find the alternate route that 
works best for you. 

• LANE STRIPING MONDAY NIGHT
Crews will begin striping on I-295 North on 
the four overpasses north of Tukeys Bridge 
(Washington Ave., Sherwood St., Canadian 
National R.R., and Kensington St.).

• BARRIER PLACEMENT TUESDAY NIGHT
Crews will place barriers that will result 
in reduced widths on the four overpasses 
north of Tukeys Bridge. Two lanes will be 
open to traffic, but motorists should use 
added caution due to the narrower lanes.

• OTHER I-295 IMPROVEMENTS ONGOING
Be prepared for lane and ramp closures 
for other bridge repair and repaving work 
on I-295 northbound and southbound.

MaineDOT apologizes for the inconvenience, 
but there’s better road ahead.

Repair work requires that the Baxter Blvd. on-ramp 
to I-295 North be closed after 7 p.m. on Monday, 
June 6th and remain closed until crews complete all 
of the nearby bridge projects sometime in the fall. 
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